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Bible Institute

Jacques & Marie Alexandre

October - November 2023

Dear Mission partner,

| trust this finds you doing just fine by God’s grace. Pretty soon it is going to be Christmas, a time to remember the story of this
little baby, born in a stable, who was not only God in the flesh, but the gift of a loving God to humanity. God identified with us by
being born into our midst and dying on a rugged cross for our salvation. He was and is the promised Redeemer of the world, God
Incarnate who died for sinners that we might be saved. This is the message of God's love for humanity.

CHRISTMAS DONATION FOR THE CHILDREN
As the Christmas season comes and this year is coming to an end, we are asking for your Christmas donation, God willing, on
behalf of our Haitian children in Haiti, in the Dominican and in Tampa, Florida. We will donate toys for those in the Dominican
and Tampa, but to the ones in Haiti we plan to give away toiletry kits and a hot meal instead because the toy stores in Haiti are
closed and unable to import toys this year. This is due to the current insecurity and gang activities that have overpowered Haiti,
and a border conflict between Haiti and the Dominican. However, if we receive enough donations to cover the cost of purchasing
toys in the U.S., air shipping them to Haiti, and clearing Haiti customs, we would be able to bless the children in Haiti with toys
this Christmas. This is an expensive option, so please prayerfully consider what you can give.

SPECIAL CHRISTMAS DONATION FOR PASTOR FAMILIES
We would also like to give a special love donation for Christmas to those pastors in Haiti who have been through recent trials:

1. Pastor Chrisnel is pastor of the Dugue church in Croix des Bouquets, which is one of the disbanded churches. His wife and
children who have been very traumatized were granted permission to leave Haiti to go live in Canada. Please pray for Pastor
Chrisnel. He is expected to join his family soon, God willing.

2. Pastor Judnés was the pastor of the Santo church which was disbanded the same way. He and his family’s lives were spared
and he is now living with his family of 8 at his in-laws in a southeast part of Haiti called Thiotte.

3. Pastor Isaac who had pastored the Onaville church has now moved to Northern Haiti. He and his family of 4 are living with his
in-laws. As you know, several of his church leaders were gunned down and burned.

REGARDING FURLOUGH

We started furlough and are now traveling to churches in Florida, reporting until February. In the meantime, | am currently
scheduling plans to travel to Texas starting March 2024. As | report to my supporting churches, | also need to add more
supporting churches to help financially support our three front ministries among the Haitians. Thus far we have not picked up
any new church. Please pray for us, for our God is more than able.

THANK YOU
We want to thank you for your continued prayers and financial monthly support for the cause of Christ. | know that you gave
despite your difficulties to support World Missions among the Haitians. We preciously value that and are grateful to God for you.

So may our God continue to provide for your material needs as well as your spiritual life. We also wish you ahead of time:
Blessed Thanksgiving Day and Merry Christmas!

We love you all in Christ our Lord and are profoundly thankful to God for your World Missions partnership.

Your missionaries to the Haitians,
Jacques and Marie
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